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NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 
Sgt. Fred Escher from St. Tammany Sheriff’s Department attended our 
homeowner’s meeting to discuss things we can do to improve 
communications between the subdivision and the Sheriff’s Department.  
Please visit our website and update your contact information.  Also please join 
us for our first Night Out Against Crime on August 7th to learn more. 

Chanticleer News 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org   

 
Join us for our first Night Out Against Crime on 
August 7th at 6:00 p.m.  Please bring your drinks, 
chairs and a dish to share with your neighbors to the 
“Party Circle” at North Woodlake Way. 

 

Garden Spot has been 
contracted to maintain 

our gardens and 
shrubs. 

  The Grass Man has 
been contracted to 
continue to cut the 

grass.   

Please welcome our new neighbors! 
Robert and Lorie Reed 
100 Chantilly Loop 

 

 

  
Dan and Joleen Megilligan requested approval from the membership to 
combine their two lots into one legal lot of record.  They will continue to pay 
two annual dues portions and will continue to hold two votes.  They have 
filed with the parish, which will insure future compliance should they ever 
sell their property.  The membership gave its approval.   

 

DOG SAFETY 
Please be sure to keep your dog(s) on a leash when not on your 
own property or fence.  We have several complaints about dogs 
wandering around.  For the safety of your dog(s) and the safety of 
your neighbors, please do not let your dog out unattended.   

ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE NUMBER:  809-0183 

 

Observe 20 mph speed limit and stop 
signs.  Remember there are many young 

children in our neighborhood at all 
times.  Watch out for children at play! 
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Please recycle! 
Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
and other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free! Go to  
www.chanticleerestates.org 
No password required. 

SEND ME YOUR 
NEWS! 

Put news for the next 
newsletter in my 

mailbox or email me at  
lashley@steeglaw.com 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, AUGUST 14TH. 

The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First 
Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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